
 

 
 

 
PPRC PUBLIC NOTICE 7th JUNE 2025 

 
The Political Parties Regulation Commission (PPRC) wish to inform the Leadership 
and Membership of Sierra Leone Peoples Party (SLPP) that the Students Elections for 
IPAM will be held on Saturday 7th June 2025 starting at 2pm in the Hall on the Top  
Floor of the Party Office at Wallace Johnson Street, Freetown. 
 
Also note that the Elections for the position of Chairman and Treasurer for 
Constituency 131 will be held today on the Ground Floor of the Party Office at 
Wallace Johnson Street, Freetown starting at 1pm. 
 
Furthermore, the Student Elections for MMTU Chapter will be held on Sunday 8th 
June, 2025 in the Hall on the Top Floor of the Party Office at Wallace Johnson Street, 
Freetown at 10am.  
 
In light of the above, the membership of the Constituency and the Student Chapter 
should ensure that they come to the party office with the following documents: 
1. Any SLPP membership card including the newly printed cards 
2. Student ID card or Offer Letter and  
3. Any National Identification Card (ie National ID Card, National Passport, 2023 
Voters ID Card or Drivers Licence).  
 
Thanks in advance for your usual cooperation. 
 
 
Signed by  
 
  
Lucien H.L.Momoh  
Director of Training and External Relations 
+23278201770 
 
 

POLITICAL PARTIES REGULATION COMMISSION  

OAU Drive, Tower Hill, Freetown, Sierra Leone 
Email: info@pprc.gov.sl / pprcsierraleone@yahoo.com 

      Website: www.pprc.gov.sl  
+232 75 262441/ +232 78 443294/+23278201770 
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